
 

 

 

Dear: CUPE 5555 member 
 

We are looking for members who would be interested in having their names put 

forward for consideration for the "President's Committee" as outlined in our 

bylaws Section 13 c as follows; 

 

An ad-hoc committee may be established to prepare a recommendation 

for remuneration for the President and will be appointed by the executive 

board excluding the President. The committee will consist of one executive and 

at least two members at large. This committee will be established within sixty 

days following ratification by the membership of the collective agreement and 

will disband immediately following the vote of the membership. 

 

The executive has decided that Al Mailey will hold a seat on the committee as per 

the by- laws. 

 

If interested for consideration, please forward your name in an email with the 

subject line "Presidents Committee" by the deadline date of ( Friday Jan. 

29/16) to: 

 

Al Mailey vicepresident@cupe5555.ca  
 
In solidarity, 

Ron Maguire  
President -CUPE Local 5555 

Education Workers of the Kawartha Pine Ridge District School Board 

Office: 905-623-5356  | Toll Free:  1-855-737-5356| Fax:  905-623-5352|www.cupe5555.ca 
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PLEASE CIRCULATE AND POST 
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